
Sudbury	Gymnastics	Club 
Unit 7 Ballingdon Hill Industrial Estate 
Sudbury 
Suffolk 
CO10 2DX 
Tel: 01787 373967 
sudburygymclub@hotmail.com 

 
           19th May 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
 
British Gymnastics have advised all clubs that unendorsed sessions run by the clubs online or 
through social media (whats app, zoom) will not be covered by the British Gymnastics Insurance. 
 
If you would like your child to take part in conditioning sessions with their coach you will need to 
sign the Disclaimer form below and return it to us asap (please return by downloading the form, 
signing and taking a picture to send back to your coach) 
 
Many thanks 
Emily O’Neill  
CEO & Head Coach 
 
 
Andy Wood MBE 
Managing Director 
 
 

Sudbury Gymnastics Club  
Disclaimer form for online home sessions  

 
I ___________________  (name of Parent/Guardian) agree to allow ___________________ (name 
of gymnast) to take part in online sessions through social media. 
 
I understand that these sessions are not covered by British Gymnastics insurance and 
___________________ (name of gymnast) does so at their own risk. Sudbury Gymnastics Club 
cannot take any responsibility if any child gets injured during these sessions. 
 
 
Signed _____________________________ (name of Parent/Guardian) Dated ____________2020 


